
indoor range
OPENING SOON

The Willow Hill Lights display setup has started!

The 2.5 mile-long, drive-thru light and music light show features
more than one million LED lights and festive music. Visitors can
enjoy the vibrant displays from the comfort of their cars as they
travel through glowing tunnels and fields of dancing lights.  
Upon entering the show, guests tune their radios to a local
channel to watch the lights dance in coordination to the music.
 
See more than one million shining lights arranged in various jaw-
dropping displays, including a salute to our armed forces,
dinosaurs and toy soldiers, trucks and penguins, and a drive-
through lighted tunnel.

The cost is $40 per vehicle and $80 for buses and limos. To book
tickets and for more information, go to
www.WillowHillLights.com. 
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THE INDOOR DRIVING

RANGE WILL ONCE AGAIN

BE OPEN AT THE WILLOW

HILL DOME. STAY TUNED

FOR AN OPENING DATE

THIS FALL!



Outdoor fields

NO. 2

Willow Hill has completed the construction of 3 outdoor turf
fields. The fields are located on the hill's west side and are lit to
allow for extended usage. 

Our NFL Flag Football League uses these fields in addition to the
indoor fields in the Willow Hill Dome. The fields are also utilized
by various soccer clubs.  

FALL 2024

THE 2025 SEASON WILL SEE A
CHANGE IN HOLE ORDER ON THE
GOLF COURSE. WE ARE GOING BACK
TO THE ORIGINAL DESIGN OF THE
GOLF COURSE ARCHITECTS, TIM
AND DICK NUGENT. 

CART PATH MODIFICATIONS AND
NEW SIGNAGE ARE IN THE WORKS
TO HELP YOU FIND YOUR WAY NEXT
YEAR. WE THINK YOU ARE GOING TO
LOVE OUR NEW LOOP!

NEW HOLE ORDER


